TOWN OF NORFOLK
ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMISSION
April 10, 2025 5:00pm

MINUTES
Zoom
Present: Jennifer Almquist, Libby Borden, Sue Frisch, Cheryl Heller, Tom McGowan, Brett
Raobbins, Robert Whipple
Absent: Trish Deans, Larry Hannafin, Kate Johnson, Jon Riedeman,

Libby called the meeting to order at 5:03 pm.

The minutes of March, 2025, were unanimously approved.

Libby welcomed new commission members, Cheryl Heller and Jennifer Almquist.
The commission decided to try hybrid meetings (in-person and Zoom) going forward.

Brett is willing to take over the chair of the EDC in July. The commission agreed that the EDC should
more actively support development in Norfolk.

There was a short discussion about possible new commission members. Libby agreed to find out how
many slots were available.

Kate sent information that Haystack Woods has been funded and construction is beginning.
There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 5:50.

Libby Borden




